NOTICE OF PROPOSED FEE CHANGES
(Franklin County Clerk and Recorder’s Office)

TAKE NOTICE: Pursuant to 55 ILCS 5/3-5018 and 55 ILCS 5/3-
5018.1, the Franklin County Board and the Franklin County
Clerk has received a cost study from Bellwether, LLC concerning
fees and other charges to be paid by persons and entities for
recordings, copies, and certificates at the Office of the Franklin
County Clerk and Recorder.

That in accordance with the requirements of Illinois law,
including but not limited to the requirements of a ‘predictable
fee schedule’, the Franklin County Board shall consider an
ordinance which will increase fees for said recordings, copies,
and certificates at a Special Meeting to be held on October 29,
2018 at the Campbell Building located at 901 Public Square at
the hour of 4:00 P.M. Central Standard Time.

That a copy of the Bellwether LLC cost study is available for

review at the Office of the Franklin County Clerk and Recorder,
Courthouse, Public Square, Benton, lllinois.

(Notice posted at the Office of the Franklin County Clerk and
Recorder on October 15, 2018 through October 29, 2018)




